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1ssued in Case No. 835 on April 20, 1955) to both the above-described Myers "B" Wells
No. 2 and 6. If, as indicated in your application, these two non-standard GPU's are
currently in existence, please provide me with a copy of the order (s) authorizing such, or
act to have these two units officially authorized through the Division's administrative
process.

Since the submitted information 1s insufficient to review, the immediate
application was ruled as incomplete on July 30, 2001. Please submit the above stated
information by Monday, August 6, 2001.

can be faxed to (505) 476-3471, or mailed to the Division in Santa Fe. If the necessary
information is not submitted, your application will be returned to you.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me in Santa
Fe at (505) 476-3465. Thank you.

Sincerely 7

2/,. 2 [/

Michael E. Stogner
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division — Hobbs
U. S. Bureau of Land Management - Carlsbad
William F. Carr, Legal Counsel for Gruy Petroleum Management - Santa Fe
Westbrook Oil Corporation - Hobbs






